
ANDHRA PRADESH ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION
#11-4-660, 4th Floor, Singareni Bhavan, Red Hills, Khairatabad

Hyderabad 500 004 Phones: 23397 - 381, 399, 556, 656 Fax: 2339 7378

In the matter of granting exemptions to the Kuppam and Cheepurupalli RESCOs from

obtaining the Licenses for carrying on the activity of Distribution and Retail Sale of

Electricity for FY 2022-23 under section 13 of the Electricity Act, 

PUBLIC NOTICE

TAKE NOTICE that Kuppam and Cheepurupalli RESCOs filed applications before the

Commission for grant of exemption from obtaining the licences for carrying on the activity

of Distribution and Retail Supply of Electricity in their respective areas for FY 2022-23

under section 13 of the Electricity Act, 2003. The applications were accompanied by proof

of payment of the requisite exemption fees. The GoAP recommended the exemption of

the licences to the RESCOs to carry on the activity of Distribution and Retail Sale of

Electricity for FY 2022-23. The applications of the RESCOs and the accompanying

documents can be accessed on the website of the Commission at www.aperc.gov.in ( 

Cheepurupalli ,     Kuppam  ) 
2. Accordingly, Notice is hereby given informing all the stakeholders and interested parties

that they may submit their views/objections opposing or supporting the said applications,

to the Commission by email to commn-secy@aperc.in or by post to the Commission’s

office at Hyderabad so as to reach the undersigned on or before 17.12.2022 for

consideration by the Commission.

Place: Hyderabad

Date:  07-12-2022 COMMISSION SECRETARY (I/c)

2003 

mailto:commn-secy@aperc.in
Anjani 

Anjani 

https://aperc.gov.in/admin/upload/iw-1716_CheepurupalliRESCO_ExemptionfeeFY2022-23_16.05.2022_14.06.2022.pdf
https://aperc.gov.in/admin/upload/iw-2607_KuppamRESCO_ARRforFY2022-23_29.11.2021.pdf

